

Hello —---:

You are invited to participate in a research survey being conducted by the Alliance for Camp Health in cooperation with Clemson University. The purpose of this study is to better understand how the camp community is experiencing and responding to issues associated with the Mental, Emotional, and Social Health (MESH) of youth.

If you decide to participate, you will be asked to complete an online pre and post survey/screening tool The survey/screening tools should take approximately 20 minutes (each) to complete, so 40 minutes (total) will be required to complete both. The only requirement for participation is that you are enrolled and/or registered as a camper at a camp location participating in the study. Your feedback will help provide guidance for camps and many other youth serving organizations to examine tools, measures, and resources useful for MESH screening, assessment, and response.

For more information about the study and to provide your consent to participate, please visit this link: (URL HERE).

This project has been approved by the Clemson University Institutional Review Board.

Thank you for your consideration and potential interest in assessing MESH perceptions of youth in camps. We appreciate each of you.

Sincerely,

Tracey C. Gaslin PhD, CPNP, FNP-BC, CRNI, RN-BC Executive Director
Alliance for Camp Health
19006 Hunt Country Lane
Fisherville, KY 40023
(502)830-8393
ach@campnurse.org